

June 9, 2016

Warden Ronnie LeBlanc Municipality of Clare PO Box 458 Little Brook, NS B0W 1Z0

Dear Warden LeBlanc:

The purpose of my writing is to advise you that on June 1st, 2016 I was appointed as the Ombudsman for our Province.

In the coming months it is my intention to travel to various parts of the Province. In advance of these travels, I will attempt to set up a mutually convenient time so I can formally introduce myself.

I look forward to meeting you.

Regards,

William A. Smith, M.O.M.

Ombudsman

Province of Nova Scotia

RECEIVED

JUN 1 4 2016